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• Tuesday, May 21st, 2024
• 5:00pm to 7:00pm at the Van Nuys branch
• Presented by Gary Parker
• Dinner will be provided
• Cost: $20 per technician

State an Federal regulations are now in place 
to phase down/phase out the use of high 
GWP HFC refrigerants. These regulations will 
impact new systems, on going service and 
retro�ts. This class will introduce you to the 
next generation of A1 - A2L & Natural Refrig-
erants and their adoption in AC, Heat Pumps, 
Chillers and Refrigeration.
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New Low GWP Refrigerants
Regulations and the Future


